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My name is Matt Frketich. I am opposed to SB 1530. This will hurt all Oregonians with no
help to the environment. 

I support many of the solutions brought to you by the Timber Unity Group last week and I
hope you will consider them seriously. 

This legislation is not ready and it needs to be fixed and then sent to the voters. 
Thank you,
Matt Frketich 
-- 
Brenda Frketich 

Kirsch Family Farms, Inc. 
St. Paul, Oregon
Blog: www.NuttyGrass.com

mailto:brenda_kirsch@yahoo.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
http://www.nuttygrass.com/

